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Comments: I am writing to comment in opposition to drilling in order to plan a reservoir in the Homestake Valley.

I have lived most my life on the front range, including in Aurora, but also been lucky enough to spend a lot of time

recreating in the Homestake Valley. We should not be destroying wilderness area, well used camping sites, long

held family cabins and critical wetlands in order to support irresponsible water use on the front range.  There are

other solutions and those should be pursued. 


